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I encourage you to include fly tying as exempt from this particular bill.  We use animal 

fur (like rabbit) in the handmade creation of flies used in catch and release of fish.  

This is a relaxing hobby that reduces my anxiety and improves my dexterity.  It would 

be a shame if we cannot use these natural materials and instead have to use artificial 

materials made of plastics that have their own ecological impact on our planet.  


